
   Did You Know? 
BHCCU’s lmpact on Downtown Janesville

Did you know that Blackhawk Community Credit Union 
(BHCCU) has been a proud supporter of Downtown 
Janesville’s revitalization for over five years? As part 
of our commitment to the community, BHCCU is a 
longtime sponsor of Festival Street, with our name 
proudly displayed on the signs welcoming visitors on 
either side of the road and making it a central hub for 
community events, dining, and fun.

BHCCU Festival Street is a vibrant space where you can 
enjoy lunch, listen to live music, or let the kids cool off 
at the splash pad. The area also showcases public  
art and provides a flexible setting for events  
throughout the year.

Our ongoing support of this space highlights our belief  
that a lively downtown is the heart of a thriving city, 
offering opportunities for growth and connection.

Federally Insured by NCUA

As part of our sponsorship agreement, all events 
held on BHCCU Festival Street must include one 
of the following acknowledgement options on 
promotional materials,  
including flyers.

Keep an eye out for more  
exciting updates and events  
at BHCCU Festival Street; a place for families, 
friends, and the entire community to enjoy!

“Hosted at  
 BHCCU Festival Street, 

a community space 
sponsored by  

Blackhawk Community  
Credit Union.”

“BHCCU Festival Street” 
with our logo.

“Hosted at BHCCU  
Festival Street”  
with our logo.
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For More Information  
Contact CeeCee Handrow  
at: chandrow@bhccu.org


